
 
Regulatory Engineering   

1/5/2010 

Federal Communications  

Commission Authorization and Evaluation Division   

 

Subject: Request for withholding from public disclosure for a limited time period sensitive business 

information submitted pursuant to and Application for Equipment Authorization with FCC ID: 

PY309400123 

Short-term confidentiality 

Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, in order to comply with the marketing 

regulations in 47CFR §2.803 and the importation rules in 47 CFR §2.1204, while ensuring that business 

sensitive information remains confidential until the actual marketing of newly authorized devices. We are 

requesting the commission to grant short-term confidentiality request on the following attachments 

until March 18, 2010. 

 Internal Photographs  

 External Photographs  

 Test Setup Photographs  

 User’s Manual 

The above materials contain images, trade secrets, and proprietary information not customarily released 

to the public prior to offering for sale. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to Netgear 

Incorporated and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 

 

 

Applicant : Netgear Incorporated 

Address : 350 East Plumeria Drive, San Jose, California 95134 United States 

Signature : 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Name and Job Title. : Mark Gandler / Sr. Compliance Engineer 

E-mail : mark.gandler@netgear.com 

Tel. : 408-907-8000 

 


